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Commercial Structure Fire  
 
 

PASO ROBLES, CA – On Monday January 8, 2024, 2021 at 7:20 p.m., Paso Robles Fire and 
Emergency Services responded to a fire alarm at 500 1ST Street in Paso Robles. 
 
First arriving firefighters arrived and noted light smoke in the structure.  They upgraded the 
response to a commercial fire response.  Crews were forced to pry open the main door to make 
entry.  A small fire was confined to one of the bathrooms in the business.  The building 
contained minimal smoke damage and was turned back over to the property owner.   
     
Two fire engines, one truck and one Battalion Chief from Paso Robles responded.    A total of 11 
firefighters responded to the incident. Assistance was also provided by the Paso Robles Police 
Department. 
 
The cause of the fire was found to be a bathroom exhaust fan that was left on and overheated 
causing the fire.  Paso Robles Fire and Emergency Services would like to remind all business 
owners that if you have a  Knox box at your business, to make sure the keys in the box have been 
updated when locks are changed.   
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